MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF JUNE 28, 1996
PRIOR TO THE OPENING OF THE MEETING, THE NEW COUNTY COMMANDER FERDIE SALVATORE THANKED THE POST
MEMBERS FOR THEIR SUPPORT AND GREAT TURNOUT FOR HIM AT THE CONVENTION. A SPECIALTHANKS TO RICHARD
REICHART WHO ASSISTED FERDIE DURING THE CAMPAIGN. AT THE CONVENTION THE POST WAS AWARDED A
MEMBERSHIP TROPHY FROM THE DEPARTMENT. THE POST HAD THE GREATEST NUMBER OF NEWMEMBERS FOR THE
YEAR IN CATEGORY THREE.
MEETING CONVENED AT 8:40 PM. COMANDER TONY CIOTOLA PRESIDING.
ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS.
TWO NEW MEMBERS WERE INTRODUCED MARTY JANKOWSKI AND MIKE STALTARE AND GUEST AL BEAMUND.
COMMITTEE REPORTS
HOSPITAL VISITATION -VINNY ZANAGARY REPORTED THAT HE SPOKE WITH NICK MOSCARIELLIO WHO IS FEELING
BETTER BUT MAY HAVE TO GO BACK IN THE HOSPITAL FOR MORE TESTS. NICE TO SEE RICHIE REICHART BACK
AFTER HIS SURGERY. LEO MILHAM REPORTED THAT JERRY QUINN'S MOTHER WAS VERY ILL AND THE POST SENT HER A
BASKET OF FLOWERS.
LEO ALSO THANKED THE MEMBERS WHO ATTENDED HIS MOTHER-IN-LAWS WAKE AND FOR THE BASKET OF FLOWERS ..

GRAVES REGISTRATION -WILLIE BONELLI REPORTED THAT WE HAD TWO MEMBERS DIE SINCE OUR LAST MEETING.
THEY WERE DON MARTIN, A 51 YEAR MEMBER AND PETER BERGANDAHL. SERVICES WERE HELD FOR BOTH DEPARTED
MEMBERS.

NEWSLETTER - LESTER MODELOWITZ SAID HE EXPECTED THE NEWLETTER TO GO OUT WITHIN THE NEXT COUPLE OF
WEEKS. HE REQUESTED THAT CHAIRMEN OF THE POST COMMITTEES PROVIDE WITH NEWS ITEMS FOR THE PAPER.

HONOR GUARD -RICHIE REICHART REPORTED THAT AL BEAMUND WAS A NEW MEMBER OF THE HONOR GUARD. ALSO,
MEMBERS OF THE HONOR GUARD WILL MARCH IN THE TRAVIS PARADE ON THE FOURTH OF JULY.

LOUNGE- LEO MILHAM GAVE A RUN DOWN OF THE INCOME AND EXPENSES AS OF MAY 5, 1996, THE DATE HE ASSUME
OF THE LOUNGE TREASURY. THE AMOUNT IN THE REPLACEMENT FUND WAS $295 AT THE START AND AS OF JUNE 27,
THE BALANCE WAS $372.

POST TREASURER -ANDY PROCOPIO ALSO GAVE RUN DOWN OF POST'S INCOME AND EXPENSES FOR THE PAST TWO
MONTHS. THE POST STARTED WITH $752 AND THE BALANCE AT THE END OF THE PERIOD WAS $529.
CORRESPONDENCE- LETTERS TO THE POST WERE READ BUT NO ACTION REQUIRED.

NEW BUSINESS - MOTION MADE THE POST WILL CONDUCT A JOINT

INSTALLATION CEREMONY AND HONORS AND AWARD PROGRAM ON THE NIGHT OF SEPT.13, 1996. MEMBERS MAY
ATTEND FREE BUT QUESTS WILL BE CHARGED $10. MOTION SECONDED AND PAST.

MOTION MADE THAT MEMBERS OF KELL-GRENNIE SONS OF THE LEGION BE ALLOWED TO ATTEND THE POST MEETING
AS GUESTS BUT WITH NO VOICE OR VOTE. MOTION SECONDED AND PAST.

A CORPORATION MEETING TO ELECT OFFICERS FOR THE COMING YEAR WILL FOLLOW THIS MEETING.

MEETING CLOSED WITH A MOMENT OF SILENCE FOR OUR SERVICE PERSONAL KILLED IN SAUDIA ARABIA AND RECENT
DEPARTED POST MEMBERS. MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:40 PM
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